
YOUR  APPLICATION 
TRACK KNOWLEDGE

KNOW?
Whether you need to drive on or
off road, the C-Lug pattern is the
most versatile tread for any
terrain. It works well on asphalt,
concrete, dirt, gravel, sand, and
even turf.

If you need a tough and reliable
tread for snow and mud, the Zig-
Zag pattern is the one for you. It
also handles dirt, sand, and clay
with ease.

For a track that can handle any
surface, the Block pattern is the
ideal choice. It works well on
asphalt, concrete, gravel, and
even turf. It’s also a popular
option among OEMs.

For a smooth and durable ride on
any hard surface, the Lightning
Bolt Pattern is the perfect track.
It provides steady traction on
asphalt, pavement, concrete, and
even turf.

Solid tires are recommended for
any applications that have sharp
aggregate or rock. These
applications will severely
deteriorate the lifespan of a
rubber track.
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